
Submitter: Paul Baczuk 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I oppose the Trump administration effort to change Oregon’s voting mechinism to “in-

person” versus the current mail-in ballot or drive up secure ballot box methods. The 

administration’s justifications are not adequate or substantiated and serve to hinder 

voting participation and / or access. Oregon should exercise it’s state’s rights to 

preserve the methods its citizens prefer and tell the Trump administration to mind its 

own business. 


